
 
 

Notice 
DAC/N-174/2024-25, dated 11.02.2025 

 

Revised schedule of SEC Papers for the MDC Examination, 2024 under CCF 

The students of Semester-I and Semester-III under CCF are asked 

please note that the SEC Examination scheduled to be held on 13th 

February, 2025 has been rescheduled to be held on 18th February, 

2025. The time and room numbers will remain unaltered. 

The notice is issued in terms of the West Bengal Government Order 

bearing No. 557-F(P2), dated 11.02.2025. 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 


